Present were Roland Sallada, Thomas Mansfield, Oliver Andrews and Betty Hooper.

Sandra Gendron, Deputy Town Clerk, came in to discuss various duties regarding the Town Caucus and Town Meeting. The caucus will be held Monday February 14; Town Meeting will be on March 8, 1977.

James Kyan came in to complain about the road crew his house on the road side plowing snow against and asked that it be removed.

Mr. Nekton brought in appeals for property tax abatement for his son, Roger.

Walter irrell brought in information regarding subdivision of his former trailer park.

Patricia Getman and Randy Parker brought in letters for the Selectmen's signatures authorizing the Conservation Commission to acquire by gift and purchase the former Railroad land. This will follow with the Selectmen accepting on behalf of the Conservation Commission, Federal funds for this purchase.

Mr. & Mrs. Frederic Cutting applied for pistol permist.

Walter Leach, J_{r} . complained about people plowing snow from their driveways into the road. Letters will be written to the offenders.

Stephen Spielman proposed increasing the Library Trustees to 6 members. This will be introduced at the caucus, by afficient. This was approved unanimously by the Selectmen.

It was voted unanimously by the Selectmen that a 100% Covernment affidavit.